
 

Calling all Ashgrove Grandparents! 

PTFA ‘VICTORIAN HIGH TEA’ SENIORS EVENT 

To show our appreciation for all that you do to support the children, parents and staff at 

Ashgrove, we cordially invite you to a ‘Victorian High Tea’ experience in the school dining hall on 

FRIDAY 15TH DECEMBER, AT 10.00 A.M. - 11.00 A.M.  

You will be welcomed, seated, served and entertained by our very own P7s and the senior choir, 

who will take you back in time to the Victorian age! 

To take part in the event, you can book tickets via. our school website, spaces are limited - you 

may select 1 or 2 tickets while booking – there is no charge to attend!  We will be able to cater for 

up to 50 guests, so do not delay (first come, first served).  Tickets will be sent home on 

Wednesday 13th December via. the children. 

We look forward to giving you the opportunity to relax and enjoy a well-deserved treat! 

Please click on the link below to book: 

https://www.ashgroveprimary.com/ptfa/ 

Best wishes, 

 

Katie McConvey 
Community Links Coordinator/Chair of Ashgrove PTFA 
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